
 
 
 

    
 
 
 
    FIB, Rules and Referee Committee     December 19, 2022 

 
 
Proposal for RRC Chairman 

 
Attila ADAMFI 
Vice President 
Acting General Secretary 

 
 

Hello Attila, 
 
I wanted to let you know the FIB Rules and Referee Committee met this morning to discuss among other items a proposal to fill the 
vacant position for the RRC Chairman. In that meeting, Egil Larsen stepped forward to state he would be willing to take on the role of 
interim RRC Chairman for this bandy season. At the conclusion of this season, he would like the position to be reevaluated to see if an 
extension should be granted to him, or if another person should take over the role going forward. The rest of the committee (minus 
Roman Popikov, who was unable to attend the meeting) unanimously supports this nomination, and are hereby submitting it to you for 
Executive Committee consideration.  
 
 
Signed by FIB RRC: 
 
Egil Larsen      Tom Niiranen     Pär Billsmon      Kevin Bowen        
 
Not present at the meeting, but informed of the proposal: Roman Popikov    
 
 
 

 
 

 

 


